Presentation Primary School

Sexton Street, Limerick, V94 PO28
Tel: 061-412494
E-mail: info@preslimerick.ie
Website: www.preslimerick.ie
Roll no: 20018H

Dear Parent / Guardian

Our new school year will begin on Thursday, August 31, 2023. All you need to
provide for your child is the school uniform which is available in Fennessy’s
Shop on William Street, Limerick. The class teacher will provide school books,
copies, pencils/pens etc..

Each child is provided with a hot lunch each day, the teacher will have a menu
sheet for you to fill.

If you have any questions, or wish to discuss anything further, please do not
hesitate to contact us on 061 412494 or info@preslimerick.ie

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our school and thank you
for choosing Presentation Primary School. In the meantime, should your
circumstances change and you no longer require this place, please let us
know immediately as we can then offer the place to another child.

Yours Faithfully

2. a0

Ms. Marie Meskell,
Acting Principal.




